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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
   

 

                        

   

Time to load! In the middle of the summer and vacations, a whole 

gang of volunteers – Lollo, Elisabeth, Marju, Marianne, Anderz, 

Margareta, Lena, Marie, Magnus, Anne, Ola, Anders, Carl, and 

Thomas as well as the driver Blache – showed up to load the truck 

with a shipment from SB Foundation destined for four locations in 

Romania. The shipment contained a lot of very nice stuff – clothing, 

shoes, toys, household goods, hospital equipment (beds, wheelchairs, 

walkers of different kinds, crutches, a Permobil [motorized wheel-

chair] and more), armchairs, bookcases, cupboards, and hutches. The 

items will be unloaded at the hospital in Borsa as well as in the 

villages of Bogdand, Ciumeghiu, and Voivodeni. The sun was shining 

while we loaded the truck, but showers and thunder followed an hour 

later. What wonderous luck!     
 

A warm thank you to everyone who doated items and 

to all who showed up to carry them and load the truck. 

Greetings from SB Foundation and us on the Board 
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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